
News 

 

Drama students from year 5 & 6 put on two amazing performances of 

‘Shakespeare Rocks’ this week.  

All the children as well as Miss O’Brien & Mrs Coe have worked so hard over 

the last few weeks to present us with a fabulous production. 

A big thank you to Lynne Parsons who gave her time to make the costumes.  





 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their reading                
certificates this week — 
 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 
Iyla R (YR) 

 
         Star Reader Certificate  
 
     Chloe W (Y2)  Scarlett T (Y2) 
     Jowin A (YR)   
 
     Cosmic  Reader Certificate 
      
      

Year 6 leavers lunch was a great success! 



The Summer Reading Challenge is open to everyone. 

You are able to join through your local library  or online—  http://

summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in 

Every child who participates in this will receive 5 House Points! 



Week beginning 

Monday 18th July 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day, these can 

be paid in advance or 

on the day in a named 

purse. 

Packed lunches are now available as 

well as hot school meals. 
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Our Summer Fayre was a huge success, thank you to everyone who helped 

out on the day.  A big thank you to Kittows Butchers for donating the deli-

cious bacon. 

We would like to express our thanks to everyone who baked, donated, 

helped run stalls and to everyone who came down to support us. 

The total raised was an amazing £1427!!! 

 

 

 

After nearly 5 years of organising events for FOSHA, Michelle and I are look-

ing for new parents to take over the organisation and running.  Unfortunately 

due to our work commitments we can no longer give FOSHA the time it de-

serves. 

We have had an amazing group of parents and teachers who have helped us 

at our events so Thank you all very much. 

FOSHA organises events such as—disco, film nights, bake off competition, ice 

cream sales & the summer fayre. 

If you are interested in becoming part of FOSHA please let us know or the 

office. 

PTA’s play an important role along side the school, bringing the whole com-

munity together. 

Thank you 

Anne Setchell & Michelle Holley 


